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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its 
program to deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the 
more than $9.1 billion invested in projects delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education 
infrastructure.

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities 
across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and 
supports growth in the local economy.

State Significant Development Application Update

The Response to Submissions (RtS) for the State Significant Development (SSD) application was lodged in April 
2022 with the Department of Planning and Environment. The RtS addresses the feedback received during the 
exhibition of the SSD application.

A determination is expected on the application in the near future, after which construction of the new high school 
can start. We will continue to provide updates to the community about the progress of the SSD application.

The school will be operational for the start of 2023 in purpose built temporary facilities. The preferred location 
is at Jerrabomberra Public School and further information about these arrangements will be provided to the 
community as details are available.

Revised intake area for new high school in Jerrabomberra

In March 2022, the Department of Education proposed changes to the intake areas for schools in the Queanbeyan 
Network. These changes were necessary to incorporate the three new schools in the area that are due to operate 
from 2023.

Jerrabomberra High School
Project update� June 2022

Artist impression of the new high school in Jerrabomberra. Indicative only.
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The following amendments will be made to the changes published on 24 March 2022:

Jerrabomberra Public School:

	■ Jerrabomberra Heights will remain in the intake area as per the zoning reversal announcement on 14 April 2022

	■ South Jerrabomberra will be included in the intake area

Jerrabomberra High School:

	■ Intake areas will align with Jerrabomberra Public School. South Jerrabomberra and Jerrabomberra Heights will 
be included in the intake area.

The new school intake areas can be viewed using the NSW Public School Finder from Thursday, 16 June 2022 at 
schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au. You can also access School Finder via the enrolment section of each school’s 
website.

For more information on recent and planned school upgrades across the Queanbeyan Network visit 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/explore.html.

We thank the community for providing feedback and your patience while the final intake areas were determined.

Sign up to receive updates emailed directly to you

Register to receive project updates, works notifications and other communications by completing the contact 
form on the new high school in Jerrabomberra webpage at: 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/n/new-high-school-in-jerrabomberra.html.

Or scan the QR code to visit the project website:

http://schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/explore.html
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/n/new-high-school-in-jerrabomberra.html

